
 

Warsaw, 9 September 2024 

  

Invitation to participate in the 19th Congress of the Polish Biophysical Society (PTBF2025) 

  

Ladies and Gentlemen, Members and Friends, 

We are pleased to invite you to the 19th Congress of the Polish Biophysical Society, held from 

June 23-26, 2025, at the state-of-the-art Faculty of Physics building at the University of 

Warsaw. We trust this venue will not only inspire the exchange of ideas but also provide a 

unique opportunity for networking and fostering new, lasting collaborations. 

This year's framework program of the Congress will focus on the biophysical aspects of living 

cells. But it will ultimately be shaped based on the submitted abstracts. 

Our congress is an ideal place for lectures by recognized researchers and oral and poster 

presentations by young scientists, the best of which will be awarded. We also welcome the 

participation of individuals not members of the Society; you may find yourself inspired to join 

us after the event. 

We invite scientists, doctoral candidates, and students working in biophysics and related fields 

at the intersection of physics, chemistry, biology, and medicine to participate in the 19th 

Congress of the Polish Biophysical Society. 

The launch details for the congress website, registration, and abstract submission system will 

be provided in January 2025. 

  

 Sincerely, 

The Organizing Committee of the 19th PTBF2025 Congress 

 

 

 


